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PATEL Keerpa

From: Joy Barker 
Sent: 07 January 2024 08:57
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Oxford Local Plan 2040

I am wriƟng to express my support for the FOLV response to your request for consultaƟon. I fully support their extensive 
report which renders many aspects of your plan unsound and am also distressed that the ValenƟa Rd green space is 
desƟned for houses. Local residents will lose a valuable recreaƟonal space and local ameniƟes will become over 
stretched by more housing. The professional, detailed and thorough response from FOLV makes it very clear to me that 
this group know far more about the area that is planned for the development than anyone responsible for the plan. I 
look forward to hearing it has been withdrawn and this special site will remain a protected area.  
Joy and Peter Barker 
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PATEL Keerpa
This site is not allocated in the new Local Plan, therefore do not include.

PATEL Keerpa
Plan - UNSOUND. Please mark this comment up in exactly the same way as the Friends of Lye Valley (FOLV) response.




